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To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing to you in relation to an application for a waste license by AD 
Power Roscommon reference number WO274-01 in respect of a facility at 
Ballinphuill, Tibohine, Castlerea, Co. Roscommon. 

I wish to strongly put to you my opposition for such a facility in our 
community. We do not want or more importantly need such a waste facility in 
Tibohine. It is too close to our homes and our local National School. It will 
increase traffic on our already busy N5 road and will lead to pollution - water 
pollution in nearby wells, noise pollution, fbmes and odours. 

I ask you to please put the people’s needs ahead of this facility. 

Regards, 
Cait Mearon 
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